December 15, 1951

_Réw. George A, Crawley,
810 Ashland Avenue,
Baltimore, larylend,

Dear !r. Crawley:
Governor Ritchie has esked me to acknowledge
your favor of Degember 7th, and to thank you for giving

him the benefit of your views with regard to the latthew
Williams case.

Very truly yours,

Mrs. Elizebeth 7. Smith.
Secretary.



